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Daisy Taylor, Woden Foster, Brandon Lumbala-

Ntumba, Penelope Gargano, Eira Duggan, Harrison 

Gannon, Molly Taylor, Gosia Brandebura, Ronnie 

Kaczkowski, Evie Whittaker 

 

Well done to you all! 

A note on worship… 

 

Thanking God for our food. 

Our theme this week was thanking God for our food. We often take our food for granted, 

nipping to the shops when the cupboards are empty. We spent some of the time thinking 

about the 300 million children in the world that go to bed hungry and the 400 million children 

that don’t have access to clean water. It made us think how lucky we are to be able to have 

access to food and water regularly, something we need to be grateful for.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week Ahead 

Monday 

Harvest Festival Service (see below for more 

information) 

Ukulele lessons 

After school Choir 

Tuesday 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

After school multi skills for Y1, 2 and 3 (4.00pm 

finish) 

Wednesday 

Guitar lessons 

Year 1 Vision Screening 

After school multi skills for Y4, 5 and 6 (4.15pm 

finish) 

Thursday 

Year 5 Cambridge University science project 

(selected children) 

Year 2 Gifted and Talented writers event 

Friday 

Year 6 Crucial Crew 

Year 5 Recycling event in school 

 

Macmillan coffee Morning 

 

  

Thank you all who donated cakes 

and who were able to attend. We 

have so far raised a total on £383.81. 

The raffle was on by Evie Whittaker’s 

Grandma. 

From the Office… 

• Music fees are now on Wisepay. 

• Please look out for Vision 

Screening consent forms  

 

School Places 2023 

 

The application process for Primary and Secondary schools for September 2023 is now open. 

Application forms are found on the council website. 

The closing date for secondary school is Monday 31st October and for primary schools is 

Monday 16th January. 

We are holding an open afternoon on Thursday 10th November at 2.00pm. 

 



 

 

Harvest Festival Service 

 

We are having two small services in St Thomas’ Church. The first service is from 9.15am until 

9.40am and the second is 9.45 until 10.15am. The younger children in Amethyst, Ruby and 

Opal classes will attend the first one and Emerald and Sapphire will attend the second one.  

We are doing this to support the younger children who have not been to church before.  

 

We invite children to bring non-perishable food items to the service so that they can be 

distributed to the local foodbanks 

 

 

 

 


